
Dear Customer,
 
Please refer to our recent email, informing you of the drive by the Central 
Bank of Nigeria to promote a clean note policy and ensure only fit bank 
notes are in circulation. Therein, you were advised to deposit all your bad 
and over circulated bank notes at any of our branches by 31st August, 
2019. 

Following an update by the CBN, please note that the deposit of bad and 
over-circulated banknotes will continue after the previously advised 
deadline of 31st August, 2019. 

This means that bad and over-circulated banknotes will still be accepted 
in all our branches until further notice. 

Together, we can improve the quality of our national currency as we 
continue to handle the Naira with care.

Thank you for choosing FCMB.

If you have reason to suspect any unauthorised activity on your account please contact us by sending an email to  frauddesk@fcmb.com

For more information on our products and services, please call our 24/7  contact centre on 07003290000 or 012798800 or chat with Temi 
via  http://m.me/fcmbtemi, Whatsapp on (+234) 090 999 99814 or  (+234) 090 999 99815.

Alternatively send an email to customerservice@fcmb.com.

CBN update on deposit of bad Naira notes


